


Dear Commissioner

As a SSDI recipient every rate increase and inflation rate at the grocery store and gas prices
affect and diminishes discretionary income for people and Seniors on fixed income they have
to make a decision to pay FPL or pay for their medications. This is unfair, unjust, and price
gouging consumers to continue to increase profits. Please consider this request as Floridians
continue to battle unemployment, Covid, and Inflation.

Thank you,
Alberto Salvi

1318 SW 172ND TER
PEMBROKE PINES FL, 33029-4820





